
Please support Support HB 2004!  

I'm a homeowner and my parents are landlords, so structurally I should be on the side of 

landlords. My folks have had addicted tenants they've had to evict, or even should have evicted 

sooner than they did. But they did so with cause. They don't evict people just to raise rents. And 

they are not bleeding hearts about it--in my opinion they sometimes overcharge. And they do 

well financially. They, and we, have no need for no-cause eviction. And we as a society owe 

stability to the least powerful among us. 
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